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F Line Planning

From: F Line Planning
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 9:15 AM
To: Nadeeshan Vijayanga
Subject: FW: VXO0252 - : 17 Bathurst Path, Watford 
Attachments: SnipImage.JPG

 
 
From: James Jennison <James.Jennison@hertfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2023 1:00 PM 
To: F Line Planning <planning@flinedesigns.com> 
Cc: James Jennison <James.Jennison@hertfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: VXO0252 - : 17 Bathurst Path, Watford  
 
Dear Sam 
 
I have recently made an initial assessment for a dropped kerb at this address and noted that the 
verge is not Highway, maintained at public expense. Therefore, you will first need to obtain an 
Easement Agreement with the landowner before we can install a dropped kerb and drive. 
 
The current cost would be approximately £3500 to install the dropped kerb and provide a 
driveway, up to the boundary of the property. The width would be 2.7M.  
 
In the meantime, I will put this application on hold. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
 

 

James Jennison 
Licence and Enforcement Officer | (Highways) | Environment and 
Transport 
Hertfordshire County Council    
County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DE, Postal Point: Insert postal 
point 
T: 01992 658212 (Internal: 58212) 
E: James.Jennison@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

 
 
 

****Disclaimer**** 

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this 
message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire 
County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by 
the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the 
purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system. 


